DR. DECKELMAN
To the EprTor:

We have heard from sundry ecorrespondents that Dr, A, C. Deckelman is
representing the American Mission to Lepers in South America. It is only fair
to say that so far as we know we have never seen Dr. Deckelman. We have had
no correspondence with him, and he is not authorized to represent the American
Mission to Lepers directly or indirectly in any capacity, If any representation
of this sort is made we can simply say it is without our knowledge or consent.
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